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  Roulette-Slots John Patrick,1983-11
  Probability Guide to Gambling Catalin
Barboianu,2006 Over the past two decades, gamblers
have begun taking mathematics into account more
seriously than ever before. While probability
theory is the only rigorous theory modeling the
uncertainty, even though in idealized conditions,
numerical probabilities are viewed not only as
mere mathematical information, but also as a
decision-making criterion, especially in gambling.
This book presents the mathematics underlying the
major games of chance and provides a precise
account of the odds associated with all gaming
events. It begins by explaining in simple terms
the meaning of the concept of probability for the
layman and goes on to become an enlightening
journey through the mathematics of chance,
randomness and risk. It then continues with the
basics of discrete probability (definitions,
properties, theorems and calculus formulas),
combinatorics and counting arguments for those
interested in the supporting mathematics. These
mathematic sections may be skipped by readers who
do not have a minimal background in mathematics;
these readers can skip directly to the Guide to
Numerical Results to pick the odds and
recommendations they need for the desired gaming
situation. Doing so is possible due to the
organization of that chapter, in which the results
are listed at the end of each section, mostly in
the form of tables. The chapter titled The
Mathematics of Games of Chance presents these
games not only as a good application field for
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probability theory, but also in terms of human
actions where probability-based strategies can be
tried to achieve favorable results. Through
suggestive examples, the reader can see what are
the experiments, events and probability fields in
games of chance and how probability calculus works
there. The main portion of this work is a
collection of probability results for each type of
game. Each game's section is packed with formulas
and tables. Each section also contains a
description of the game, a classification of the
gaming events and the applicable probability
calculations. The primary goal of this work is to
allow the reader to quickly find the odds for a
specific gaming situation, in order to improve his
or her betting/gaming decisions. Every type of
gaming event is tabulated in a logical, consistent
and comprehensive manner. The complete methodology
and complete or partial calculations are shown to
teach players how to calculate probability for any
situation, for every stage of the game for any
game. Here, readers can find the real odds,
returned by precise mathematical formulas and not
by partial simulations that most software uses.
Collections of odds are presented, as well as
strategic recommendations based on those odds,
where necessary, for each type of gaming
situation. The book contains much new and original
material that has not been published previously
and provides great coverage of probabilities for
the following games of chance: Dice, Slots,
Roulette, Baccarat, Blackjack, Texas Hold'em
Poker, Lottery and Sport Bets. Most of games of
chance are predisposed to probability-based
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decisions. This is why the approach is not an
exclusively statistical one (like many other
titles published on this subject), but analytical:
every gaming event is taken as an individual
applied probability problem to solve. A special
chapter defines the probability-based strategy and
mathematically shows why such strategy is
theoretically optimal.
  Beating the Casinos at Their Own Game Peter
Svoboda,1999-11-30 For the millions of Americans
who gamble, this book analyzes the betting
alternatives for ten of the most popular casino
games and presents unique strategies for each.
Peter Svoboda introduces his Return Probability
Indicator and the Grandmaster Series of betting,
where players have a 95.6 percent chance of
winning every sequence.
  Casino Gambling For Dummies Kevin
Blackwood,Swain Scheps,2022-04-26 Maximize your
odds on the casino floor Casinos are designed for
distraction, so it helps to know a bit about when
the odds are in your favor and when they’re not
before you push a stack of chips onto a table.
Professional blackjack player Kevin Blackwood and
lifelong sports bettor Swain Scheps know a thing
or two about casino gambling. In Casino Gambling
For Dummies, these seasoned gaming veterans guide
you through the essential strategies for walking
out of the casino ahead of the game. They also
show you the most common mistakes made by players,
helping you avoid gambling risks while you enjoy
what the gaming industry has to offer. Learn to
see past the flashing lights, decide how much
you’re willing to wager, and find out how to enjoy
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yourself. In this book, you’ll also discover:
Step-by-step walkthroughs of casino etiquette and
the rules of common casino games, including poker
and blackjack Explanations of video poker and
slots and ways to avoid losing more than you’re
comfortable with Explorations of online gambling,
so you can enjoy the fun of a casino from the
comfort of your home The perfect guide for anyone
looking for an easy introduction to the world of
casino gaming, Casino Gambling For Dummies is also
an essential resource for those seeking to improve
their odds at blackjack, craps, video poker,
slots, and other games.
  The Mammoth Book of Casino Games Paul
Mendelson,2010-05-27 Paul Mendelson offers an
indispensable guide to beating the odds in just
about every gambling game, both in casinos and
online. He reveals how to shift the odds in your
favour as he clearly explains every game and
analyses optimum strategies in detail with the aim
of helping you to win. Other chapters show you how
to: get the best out of your casino - pick up free
drinks, meals, hotel accommodation, thousand-
dollar shopping trips, room upgrades, flights,
bonus money etc.; make the most of your trip to
Las Vegas or anywhere else - casino information,
the best places to gamble (for each game),
recommended hotels and attractions; win online -
which sites to avoid and which can be trusted, a
discussion of every game from poker through to
online bingo, including bonuses, incentives, play-
through data and the best strategies to use. The
Mammoth Book of Casino Games covers every major
casino game in detail, as well as many less well



6

known games, including: blackjack, roulette, punto
banco (baccarat, chemin de fer, chemmy), poker
(including three-card, Caribbean stud and video
poker), Chinese dice and domino games (including
sic bo, gwat pai and kap tai shap), slots (three-
wheel, multi-line, bonus), other casino games
(including Keno, Wheel of Fortune, Red Dog and
Spanish 21) and tournaments (slots, roulette
etc.). Praise for The Mammoth Book of Poker: 'I've
won 20 times the price in the last three days!'
Gareth Hughes
  Powerful Profits: Winning Strategies For Casino
Games Victor H Royer,2014-08-26 You know the
basics—now learn the pros' secrets! It is possible
to win big at casinos. But to win consistently and
walk out richer every time, you need more than
luck and basic game smarts—you need the kind of
insider knowledge that only a pro like gambling
authority and casino consultant Victor H. Royer
can provide. In this updated edition of Powerful
Profits: Winning Strategies for Casino Games, the
man the gambling houses turn to for advice puts
his experience to work for you. You'll learn how
to beat the casinos by attacking each game at its
weakest point, giving you the maximum profit in
the shortest amount of time. Discover: Updated
strategies for Blackjack Powerful new strategies
for Roulette, Craps, Slots, Pai Gow Poker, Let It
Ride, and other popular casino games How to clean
up in short-term wins instead of always relying on
bankroll-consuming long-haul percentages Why
traditional strategies like card counting no
longer work on many Blackjack games and tables How
to manage your profits to ensure that they stay
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yours And much more! Brand-new strategies even the
casinos don't know about! Based on more than
twenty years of research and play—including more
than nine million hands of Blackjack—these methods
will give you the edge that turns a serious player
into a professional gambler. If you ever wanted to
know how to play for profit and win, this is the
book for you. 117,500 Words
  Winning at the Casino W. Scott Warner,2011-06-04
Winning at the Casino: Gambling Strategies to
Consistently Win at Las Vegas Casino Games puts
you on the fast track to win at playing Roulette,
Slots, Blackjack, Craps and Baccarat. W. Scott
Warner, an expert gambler and former casino pit-
boss, gives you insider tips for making the most
of your time and money, mastering the top gaming
strategies and using simple, time-tested rules to
your advantage.You'll learn: How to Play Like a
Pro The Best Bets to Beat the House Consistently
The Worst Bets -- avoid these bets at all costs!
The Most Common Gambling Mistakes Where to Win And
Much, Much MoreTake your game to the professional
level with Winning at the Casino: Gambling
Strategies to Consistently Win at Las Vegas Casino
Games today!
  The Everything Casino Gambling Book Meg Elaine
Schneider,2004-08-18 The best ways to beat the
odds! Here’s your chance to feel like an expert
the next time you walk into a casino or play
online! The Everything® Casino Gambling Book, 2nd
Edition brings you up-to-date information on a
wide variety of casino games, strategies, Internet
resources, and even the psychology of gambling—
all in one complete volume! This perennial
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bestseller has now been completely revised and
updated to provide even clearer instruction on the
most popular games, cutting-edge techniques to
beat the odds, and smart advice on how to manage
your money safely. The Everything® Casino Gambling
Book, 2nd Edition shows you how to get the edge
when playing: Seven-Card Stud and Texas Hold’em
Pai Gow and Caribbean Stud and Draw Blackjack and
poker Craps and roulette Slots and special table
games Providing a wealth of simple instruction on
the most popular casino gambling games, this all-
new edition even provides some fun extras, such as
a heads-up on horseracing and sports betting. Easy
to follow and filled with practical tips, The
Everything® Casino Gambling Book, 2nd Edition is
the one book you need to help you clean up at the
tables every time!
  Beat the Odds J. Edward Allen,2003-02-15 In
sixty-four comprehensive chapters, readers will
learn how to play and win at blackjack, poker,
craps, roulette, video poker, slots, and keno.
This portable guide is one of the bestselling
gambling books ever written.
  Casino Games John Gollehon, The classic, revised
for the first time in almost a decade, provides
quick, clear and concise winning information on
eight important casino games blackjack, craps,
slots, video poker, baccarat, roulette, keno and
sports betting. Gamblers are impatient and like to
learn quickly, so this is just what the doctor
ordered. Casino Games talks to readers in language
they understand-straight to the point and in the
language of a fellow player, not a mathematician.
Each chapter, in thirty minutes or less, gets
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readers armed and ready to play and win.
  American Casino Guide Steve Bourie,2004-11
Published annually since 1992, the 2005 edition of
this bestselling guide continues to gain fame as
the best available source for information on U.S.
casinos. The new 2005 edition lists more than 650
casinos in 35 states and comes complete with maps
of all states showing where the casinos are
located, plus detailed maps of Las Vegas, Atlantic
City, Reno and the Mississippi gambling resort
towns of Biloxi and Tunica.
  Casino Gamble Talk: The Language Of Gambling And
The New Casino Game Victor H Royer,2014-08-26
Discover The Gambling Secrets That Every Pro Knows
The 21st-century casino is a high-tech, fast-paced
world complete with its own peculiar language and
rules. Do you know the difference between a boxman
and boxcars? How about when to scratch and when to
stand, and what a puck is? (Hint: it has nothing
to do with hockey.) In this updated, indispensable
guide, gambling columnist and consultant Victor H.
Royer reveals everything you need to know about
modern gambling—from the terminology and slang
that's integral to casino play to profiles of the
new table games, slots, progressives, multi-link,
multi-game, and video poker machines. Casino
Gamble Talk provides all the tools you need to
maximize your gaming enjoyment—and increase the
odds in your favor. Discover: How to parlay like a
pro New games and eTable games Valuable tips on
novelty table games such as Let It Ride, Pai Gow
Poker, and Caribbean Stud How to get comps (free
rooms, food, and tickets to shows) Which games
offer the best odds—and how to play them to your
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best advantage Insider secrets of classic casino
games, such as Blackjack, Craps, Roulette, Mini-
Baccarat, and Big Board Keno And much, much more
Here is an essential gambling resource that shows
you how to have the most fun for the least amount
of risk, and walk out a winner every time. 95,000
Words
  Beating the Wheel Russell T. Barnhart,1992 With
170 wheels in Las Vegas, 144 in Atlantic City,
thousands in Europe, and hundreds in the Far East,
roulette is undoubtedly the world's most popular
casino game. But can the game be beaten, except by
luck? Yes, says Russell Barnhart, an expert in
gamblilng strategies and a roulette winner far
more than thirty years. In Beating the Wheel, he
shares his valuable strategy.
  The Experts' Guide to Casino Games Walter
Thomason,1997 Walter Thomason has selected a top
group of professional gamblers to explain their
skills in particular games. His own contribution
is a chapter on the advantages and disadvantages
of long and short play periods. The Experts' Guide
to Casino Games offers the best advice--and that
extra edge--from the best players about all types
of casino games.
  The Casino Handbook Belinda Levez,2001
  How to Win at Casino Gambling Roger Gros,2000 An
illustrated guide to a variety of casino gambling
games.
  109 Ways to Beat the Casinos Walter
Thomason,1996-05 Are you tired of the mathematical
mumbo-jumbo, confusing statistical formulae, and
multiple-page mazes of meaningless numbers that
you find in many casino gaming books? Would you
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like some simple, clear-cut advice on how to
improve your chances of winning at every game of
chance offered by the casinos? Then this book is
for you. In this book they tell you in simple
language how to maximise your gambling bankroll by
applying winning strategies to each and every game
-- from blackjack to craps, roulette to baccarat,
slots to video poker, sports book betting to
'live' poker, plus 'best-bet' playing
methodologies for new games like Carribean Stud,
Let It Ride, and Three Card Poker. They tell you
the best ways to play each game in 100 words or
less, while other books often use 1000 words or
more.
  Casino Gambling Secrets Marten Jensen,2004-02-17
This encyclopedic book covers the rules,
instructions, and playing techniques for all the
major games played in casinos today, including
blackjack, slots, craps, roulette, Caribbean stud
poker, pai gow poker, let it ride, baccarat,
three-card poker, Spanish 21, super fun 21, keno,
video poker and more. The best expert playing
strategy for every game is fully described, along
with simplified strategies on many games for
casual and recreational players. The strategy
information for each game includes the latest
computer-derived strategy charts, the odds of
winning, the house advantage, and the best playing
techniques for reducing the house edge to the bare
minimum. Additional topics embody expert advice on
bankrolling, money management, credit, comps,
playing etiquette, and tipping. 528 pages
  The Gambling Handbook Peter French,2006 Covers
all casino games individually: from blackjack to
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roulette, slots to spread betting and including a
section on the popular versions of poker. This
work offers explanations of the rules and tactics,
step-by-step illustrated examples of play, and
clarifications of the odds. It examines casino
etiquette, and explains house percentages.
  Casino Gambling Len Miller,2004-09-01 From
roulette to poker, blackjack to baccarat, craps to
slots, Casino Gambling covers all the basics and
provides the inside scoop on successful gaming.
For rookie gamblers and seasoned card counters
alike, it is the essential guide to understanding
the odds, placing the best bets, and, most
important, beating the house at its own game.
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